
To:  Company Name/Scheme:

ACN/ARSN:

1. Details of substantial holder

Name:

The holder ceased  to be a  substantial holder on: 16 March 2021

The previous notice was given to the company on: 4 September 2020

The previous notice was dated: 4 September 2020

The holder became aware on: 18 March 2021

2. Changes in relevant interests

  Nature of change
  Consideration given in
  relation to change

3. Changes in association

4. Addresses

The addresses of persons named in this form are as follows:

5. Signature

Dated 19 March 2021

Authorised Signatory

  Name   Address

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. 2-7-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8330, Japan

See annexure A to 
this notice

  Name and ACN/ARSN (if applicable)   Nature of association 

The persons who have become associates of, ceased to be associates of, or have changed the nature of their association with, the substantial holder in relation 
to voting interests in the company or scheme are as follows:

VITA GROUP LIMITED

113 178 519

  Date of
  change

  Person whose
  relevant interest
  changed

  Class and
  number of
  securities affected

  Person's votes
  affected

Particulars of each change in, or change in the nature of, a relevant interest of the substantial holder or an associate in voting securities of the company or 
scheme, since the substantial holder was last required to give a substantial holding notice to the company or scheme are as follows:

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Form 605

Corporations Act 2001

Section 671B

Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder
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Authorised Signatory                  Dated 19 March 2021

Date of change
Person whose relevant interest 

changed
Nature of change

Consideration given in 
relation to change

Class and number of 
securities affected

Person's votes 
affected

3/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 4,400 Ordinary Shares 4,400

4/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 4,500 Ordinary Shares 4,500

7/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,507.52 1,346 Ordinary Shares 1,346

7/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   24.75 22 Ordinary Shares 22

7/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 57,600 Ordinary Shares 57,600

8/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 162.06 148 Ordinary Shares 148

8/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 955.71 861 Ordinary Shares 861

9/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,661.00 1,510 Ordinary Shares 1,510

10/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     9.99 9 Ordinary Shares 9

11/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                                 167.63 149 Ordinary shares 149

14/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   93.38 83 Ordinary Shares 83

14/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 965.77 874 Ordinary Shares 874

14/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,740.96 1,612 Ordinary Shares 1,612

15/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 203.63 181 Ordinary Shares 181

16/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   74.04 67 Ordinary Shares 67

17/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,041.70 947 Ordinary Shares 947

17/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   13.14 12 Ordinary Shares 12

22/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 105.06 102 Ordinary Shares 102

23/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,039.40 1,980 Ordinary Shares 1,980

Annexure A

This is annexure A of 12 pages referred to in Form 605 (Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder), signed by me and dated 19 March 2021.
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24/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,027.95 979 Ordinary Shares 979

24/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,194.80 1,160 Ordinary Shares 1,160

25/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Received by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 312,100 Ordinary Shares 312,100

28/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   94.79 89 Ordinary Shares 89

28/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   40.17 39 Ordinary Shares 39

28/09/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 275,200 Ordinary Shares 275,200

1/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            13,981.58 13,449 Ordinary shares 13,449

1/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     2.06 2 Ordinary Shares 2

1/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   28.98 28 Ordinary Shares 28

2/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,800 Ordinary Shares 1,800

5/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   43.47 42 Ordinary Shares 42

6/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     6.21 6 Ordinary Shares 6

7/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            21,725.66 20,350 Ordinary shares 20,350

7/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 614.90 572 Ordinary Shares 572

7/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 2,000 Ordinary Shares 2,000

9/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     9.36 9 Ordinary Shares 9

12/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     2.09 2 Ordinary Shares 2

12/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,900 Ordinary Shares 1,900

13/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,600 Ordinary Shares 1,600

14/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                              2,898.94 2,706 Ordinary shares 2,706

14/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            11,613.96 10,841 Ordinary shares 10,841

15/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     3.15 3 Ordinary Shares 3

16/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 951.88 898 Ordinary Shares 898

16/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,400 Ordinary Shares 1,400
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19/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,400 Ordinary Shares 1,400

20/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,300 Ordinary Shares 1,300

21/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                              1,084.98 1,014 Ordinary shares 1,014

21/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 621.35 578 Ordinary Shares 578

22/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   40.37 39 Ordinary Shares 39

23/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            44,574.60 41,921 Ordinary shares 41,921

23/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,200 Ordinary Shares 1,200

26/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            14,041.29 13,631 Ordinary shares 13,631

26/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            16,121.24 15,275 Ordinary shares 15,275

26/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            12,470.39 11,827 Ordinary shares 11,827

26/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 749.24 753 Ordinary Shares 753

27/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            11,987.51 12,276 Ordinary shares 12,276

27/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                              6,064.75 6,186 Ordinary shares 6,186

27/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 808.98 834 Ordinary Shares 834

27/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,100 Ordinary Shares 1,100

29/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                              6,064.75 6,186 Ordinary shares 6,186

29/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   43.47 46 Ordinary Shares 46

29/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,600 Ordinary Shares 1,600

30/10/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,800 Ordinary Shares 1,800

2/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,900 Ordinary Shares 1,900

3/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     8.64 9 Ordinary Shares 9

3/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   39.60 40 Ordinary Shares 40

4/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   18.24 19 Ordinary Shares 19

4/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 2,300 Ordinary Shares 2,300
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5/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            26,084.70 26,490 Ordinary shares 26,490

6/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   12.68 13 Ordinary Shares 13

6/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 100 Ordinary Shares 100

9/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            14,093.75 14,039 Ordinary shares 14,039

9/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   27.72 28 Ordinary Shares 28

9/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,700 Ordinary Shares 1,700

10/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   93.53 94 Ordinary Shares 94

10/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     5.97 6 Ordinary Shares 6

10/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     0.98 1 Ordinary Shares 1

10/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,900 Ordinary Shares 1,900

11/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 123.00 123 Ordinary Shares 123

11/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 214.92 216 Ordinary Shares 216

11/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 2,100 Ordinary Shares 2,100

12/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,082.72 1,072 Ordinary Shares 1,072

16/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              7,625.52 7,476 Ordinary Shares 7,476

16/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 2,200 Ordinary Shares 2,200

17/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 401.44 386 Ordinary Shares 386

17/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,716.75 1,635 Ordinary Shares 1,635

17/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Received by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 275,200 Ordinary Shares 275,200

18/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 114.45 109 Ordinary Shares 109

18/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   78.75 75 Ordinary Shares 75

19/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 105.50 100 Ordinary Shares 100

19/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 118.09 113 Ordinary Shares 113

19/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 2,800 Ordinary Shares 2,800

Page 5



20/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 112.27 109 Ordinary Shares 109

20/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 272,000 Ordinary Shares 272,000

23/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 5,900 Ordinary Shares 5,900

24/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 714.62 671 Ordinary Shares 671

25/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,599.65 1,495 Ordinary Shares 1,495

25/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Collateral Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 2,100 Ordinary Shares 2,100

26/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 630.23 589 Ordinary Shares 589

26/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,258.95 1,199 Ordinary Shares 1,199

26/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Borrowed by an entity 
controlled by Morgan 
Stanley

 N/A 1,000 Ordinary Shares 1,000

27/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            39,269.23 36,642 Ordinary shares 36,642

27/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,605.27 1,466 Ordinary Shares 1,466

27/11/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Borrow Returned by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

 N/A 1,000 Ordinary Shares 1,000

1/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 216.28 205 Ordinary Shares 205

1/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   27.82 26 Ordinary Shares 26

3/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                              3,031.97 2,872 Ordinary shares 2,872

3/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 259.35 247 Ordinary Shares 247

4/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 119.60 115 Ordinary Shares 115

4/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 614.25 585 Ordinary Shares 585

4/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 675.22 637 Ordinary Shares 637

7/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            31,742.29 29,971 Ordinary shares 29,971

7/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 367.71 357 Ordinary Shares 357

9/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,327.95 3,295 Ordinary Shares 3,295

10/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,678.90 1,630 Ordinary Shares 1,630

10/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,622.05 2,609 Ordinary Shares 2,609
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11/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                              1,931.58 1,910 Ordinary shares 1,910

11/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 330.17 319 Ordinary Shares 319

14/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 110.76 104 Ordinary Shares 104

15/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     8.32 8 Ordinary Shares 8

16/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     2.06 2 Ordinary Shares 2

16/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 229.84 221 Ordinary Shares 221

17/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   40.09 38 Ordinary Shares 38

17/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   78.00 75 Ordinary Shares 75

18/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            22,790.87 21,900 Ordinary shares 21,900

22/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,577.28 1,488 Ordinary Shares 1,488

22/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   26.25 25 Ordinary Shares 25

23/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     4.22 4 Ordinary Shares 4

23/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   17.85 17 Ordinary Shares 17

24/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 439.95 421 Ordinary Shares 421

29/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     8.48 8 Ordinary Shares 8

30/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   69.23 65 Ordinary Shares 65

31/12/2020

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 107.50 100 Ordinary Shares 100

4/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,129.96 1,066 Ordinary Shares 1,066

4/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 231.05 219 Ordinary Shares 219

4/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 167.40 155 Ordinary Shares 155

4/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 145.22 137 Ordinary Shares 137

5/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 876.33 819 Ordinary Shares 819

5/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,129.68 1,046 Ordinary Shares 1,046

6/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,652.40 1,530 Ordinary Shares 1,530
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6/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 989.04 951 Ordinary Shares 951

7/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                          120,208.59 111,111 Ordinary shares 111,111

7/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            19,033.49 17,593 Ordinary shares 17,593

7/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   28.35 27 Ordinary Shares 27

7/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 570.71 526 Ordinary Shares 526

7/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 833.28 768 Ordinary Shares 768

8/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            52,527.15 49,604 Ordinary shares 49,604

8/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,267.33 2,119 Ordinary Shares 2,119

8/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 417.90 398 Ordinary Shares 398

11/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            20,590.92 19,594 Ordinary shares 19,594

11/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   33.60 32 Ordinary Shares 32

12/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            31,162.46 29,665 Ordinary shares 29,665

12/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   60.90 58 Ordinary Shares 58

13/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                            31,074.01 29,524 Ordinary shares 29,524

13/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   44.94 43 Ordinary Shares 43

14/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   28.35 27 Ordinary Shares 27

15/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            31,074.01 29,524 Ordinary shares 29,524

15/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   68.64 66 Ordinary Shares 66

15/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,716.78 2,563 Ordinary Shares 2,563

18/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 128.96 124 Ordinary Shares 124

18/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,485.99 1,422 Ordinary Shares 1,422

19/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                                 847.58 815 Ordinary shares 815

21/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 796.62 748 Ordinary Shares 748

21/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   58.85 55 Ordinary Shares 55
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22/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,711.40 1,592 Ordinary Shares 1,592

25/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 176.55 165 Ordinary Shares 165

28/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 541.42 506 Ordinary Shares 506

28/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,210.00 3,000 Ordinary Shares 3,000

29/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 108.50 100 Ordinary Shares 100

29/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   80.63 75 Ordinary Shares 75

29/01/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   48.76 46 Ordinary Shares 46

1/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                              3,393.08 1,067 Ordinary shares 1,067

1/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,110.24 1,028 Ordinary Shares 1,028

1/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     2.11 2 Ordinary Shares 2

2/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   95.55 91 Ordinary Shares 91

3/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   44.52 42 Ordinary Shares 42

3/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 281.40 268 Ordinary Shares 268

4/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited

                          231,259.48 72,388 Ordinary shares 72,388

4/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 522.92 491 Ordinary Shares 491

4/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 481.08 456 Ordinary Shares 456

5/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            64,023.92 60,952 Ordinary shares 60,952

5/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,363.13 2,178 Ordinary Shares 2,178

8/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 147.84 132 Ordinary Shares 132

9/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   24.47 21 Ordinary Shares 21

10/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 673.88 599 Ordinary Shares 599

11/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              6,937.28 6,194 Ordinary Shares 6,194

11/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,775.20 7,219 Ordinary Shares 7,219

12/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                            10,827.23 9,615 Ordinary shares 9,615
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12/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   24.47 21 Ordinary Shares 21

16/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,135.75 1,298 Ordinary Shares 1,298

16/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              6,293.49 7,818 Ordinary Shares 7,818

16/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 344.52 396 Ordinary Shares 396

17/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 988.32 1,136 Ordinary Shares 1,136

17/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,376.50 2,716 Ordinary Shares 2,716

22/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   99.18 114 Ordinary Shares 114

22/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 194.88 203 Ordinary Shares 203

23/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 529.79 549 Ordinary Shares 549

24/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,507.65 1,587 Ordinary Shares 1,587

24/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,025.70 1,097 Ordinary Shares 1,097

24/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              6,072.00 6,325 Ordinary Shares 6,325

24/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,830.08 1,877 Ordinary Shares 1,877

25/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              7,094.40 7,390 Ordinary Shares 7,390

25/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,565.23 1,622 Ordinary Shares 1,622

26/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 204.37 214 Ordinary Shares 214

26/02/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              6,629.95 6,835 Ordinary Shares 6,835

1/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,015.95 1,042 Ordinary Shares 1,042

1/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              8,474.88 8,828 Ordinary Shares 8,828

1/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 285.68 293 Ordinary Shares 293

2/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,384.32 1,442 Ordinary Shares 1,442

2/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 496.98 515 Ordinary Shares 515

3/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 986.88 1,028 Ordinary Shares 1,028

3/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,123.52 2,212 Ordinary Shares 2,212
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3/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,142.40 1,190 Ordinary Shares 1,190

3/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,768.66 1,852 Ordinary Shares 1,852

3/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 214.23 222 Ordinary Shares 222

3/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 347.62 364 Ordinary Shares 364

4/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   91.61 93 Ordinary Shares 93

4/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              4,576.00 4,576 Ordinary Shares 4,576

4/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 584.38 625 Ordinary Shares 625

4/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              7,265.72 7,414 Ordinary Shares 7,414

4/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 807.53 873 Ordinary Shares 873

4/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 809.10 870 Ordinary Shares 870

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,153.91 2,354 Ordinary Shares 2,354

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,596.48 1,663 Ordinary Shares 1,663

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              7,006.84 7,337 Ordinary Shares 7,337

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 723.45 795 Ordinary Shares 795

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,710.36 4,033 Ordinary Shares 4,033

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,340.16 1,396 Ordinary Shares 1,396

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 740.16 771 Ordinary Shares 771

5/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 230.58 252 Ordinary Shares 252

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,464.30 2,594 Ordinary Shares 2,594

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,404.52 2,558 Ordinary Shares 2,558

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,887.40 4,180 Ordinary Shares 4,180

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,464.75 1,575 Ordinary Shares 1,575

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,759.40 1,852 Ordinary Shares 1,852

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 872.32 928 Ordinary Shares 928
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8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,405.94 5,751 Ordinary Shares 5,751

8/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                   21.85 23 Ordinary Shares 23

9/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 826.25 903 Ordinary Shares 903

9/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,976.00 3,200 Ordinary Shares 3,200

9/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,859.49 6,439 Ordinary Shares 6,439

9/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 476.56 518 Ordinary Shares 518

9/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,635.00 6,125 Ordinary Shares 6,125

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,379.75 3,539 Ordinary Shares 3,539

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,950.00 3,089 Ordinary Shares 3,089

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              4,646.28 4,996 Ordinary Shares 4,996

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,035.25 3,195 Ordinary Shares 3,195

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,623.08 5,982 Ordinary Shares 5,982

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 164.16 171 Ordinary Shares 171

10/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              4,976.07 5,322 Ordinary Shares 5,322

11/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              7,100.43 7,435 Ordinary Shares 7,435

11/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,099.70 5,340 Ordinary Shares 5,340

11/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,782.40 3,940 Ordinary Shares 3,940

11/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,412.50 3,500 Ordinary Shares 3,500

12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited

                       1,147,169.28 1,194,968 Ordinary shares 1,194,968

12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,146.56 2,236 Ordinary Shares 2,236

12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              6,676.84 6,919 Ordinary Shares 6,919

12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,394.88 1,453 Ordinary Shares 1,453

12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              4,629.12 4,822 Ordinary Shares 4,822

12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 549.02 566 Ordinary Shares 566
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12/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 661.50 675 Ordinary Shares 675

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              3,208.63 3,325 Ordinary Shares 3,325

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 357.12 372 Ordinary Shares 372

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 958.82 1,004 Ordinary Shares 1,004

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              5,123.35 5,393 Ordinary Shares 5,393

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 793.23 822 Ordinary Shares 822

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              2,667.50 2,750 Ordinary Shares 2,750

15/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 521.36 532 Ordinary Shares 532

16/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                     0.97 1 Ordinary Shares 1

16/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,709.12 1,744 Ordinary Shares 1,744

16/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                              1,333.80 1,368 Ordinary Shares 1,368

16/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 468.48 488 Ordinary Shares 488

16/03/2021

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley

                                 257.74 263 Ordinary Shares 263
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